
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

         
26th April 2024 

 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Junk Modelling 

This half term Year 2 are learning all about The Great Fire of London.  As part of their Design and 

Technology work, they will be designing and building their own Tudor house.  

From Monday 29th April we would like the children to bring in recycling materials such as small 

cardboard boxes and plastic pots. 

Thank you in advance for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Year 2 

 
 
 
 

 

  


